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Jose Costa

From: BRSGD, ITU <brsgd@itu.int>

Sent: 31-May-18 05:27

To: bc@copsey-comms.com

Subject: LS from ITU-R WP 5A to ETSI ERM TG 17

Attachments: 292e.docx

Dear Mr Copsey, 

Please find attached a liaison statement from ITU-R WP 5A, agreed at their meeting (5 May – 1 June 2018), 

which is addressed to WP 1B (copy to ETSI ERM TG 17): “Operation of short-range radiocommunication public 

access system supporting hearing aid systems”. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Virginia FERNANDEZ-JIMENEZ 

Study Group Assistant, Radiocommunication Bureau 

E-mail : virginia.fernandez@itu.int  

Tel : +41 22 730 6172 / Fax : +41 22 730 5806 
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